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Share Input on the Mac for Palestine
Student Proposal

An Ad Hoc Committee of the Board of Trustees is reviewing a proposal from

the student group Mac for Palestine calling for divestment of Macalester’s

endowment assets from several companies. A proposal portal has been posted

on the college website including the student proposal and details about the

review process. The Ad Hoc Committee is offering an opportunity for

members of the Macalester community to provide input on the proposal via a

feedback form.

https://mx.technolutions.net/ss/c/u001.jxaZRujEt1lhE0WEp4QewOQ762GfZi88eFiaKt09fWBcy1ICm0YY8yzZFvyrQt8DyyaH3iC9ja9zm9KmEAlvsPNfL7vRILXQd-UGL36ZKwI/49w/qGr5DGGMQ2q1B8EJDq0Nmw/h11/h001.HwBnTOtNN4a2VvKjPAQbWygxDygJSY3LJDHITMfLuec

